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TO : 

FROM : National Wildfire Coordinating Group 
REPLY TO : NWCG@nifc.gov 
DATE : 09/17/2004 
SUBJECT : SAFETY ADVISORY : IRPG Correction 

This bulletin is intended to serve as a notification from the NWCG's 
Incident Operations Standards and Safety & Health Working Teams of an error 
discovered in the first printing of the 2004 Incident Response Pocket Guide 
(IRPG). 
The error is an omission affecting only the first printing of the 2004 
IRPG, which was corrected for the second printing. The first printing of the 
IRPG went out between February 2004 and June 2004. The second printing was 
put in stock at the PMS Cache in July 2004. 

The omission consists of text which should be on the bottom of page 16. It 
should read as follows: 

"If you have checked "Yes" on 3 to 5 of the analysis boxes, consider 
requesting the next level of incident management support." 

If your 2004 IRPG does not have this sentence on the bottom of page 16, 

please take the time to pencil it in. 
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